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NOTIFICATION
 

CANDIDATES WHO HAVE  SELECTED BAHRAIN AS KEAM
EXAMINATION CENTRE WILL HAVE THE OPTION TO CHOOSE OTHER

CENTRES IN INDIA
      
Candidates who have submitted online applications for Engineering and
Pharmacy entrance examination  and selected Bahrain as Examination Center
are provided an opportunity to add other KEAM Examination  Centers in
India as options 2 to 8.The facility for   addition of centres  will be available
on the website www.cee.kerala.gov.in of the Commissioner for Entrance
examinations till 12.03.2025, 5.00 PM.
To add new centres in the already submitted application,   the candidates
should enter the home page through the link ‘KEAM 2025-Application’ on
the website www.cee.kerala.gov.in by giving Application Number and
Password. Then by clicking the menu , ‘Add Centre’,   candidates can select
and add   centres.
This  facility is only available for candidates who have selected Bahrain
as their examination  centre.
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